
T H E  A N C H O R

SEPTEMBER 2022  

TO ACCESS RESOURCES, GET
INFORMATION , AND STAY UP ON ALL
THINGS ANCHOR, PLEASE VISIT OUR

WEBSITE.

WWW.ANCHORCLUBINTL.ORG

Dues and Graduation Cords
ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL DUES OF

$14 ARE DUE TO HEADQUARTERS ON
OR BEFORE NOVEMBER 1.

 
PLEASE BE SURE TO INCLUDE THE

FOLLOWING INFORMATION:
INVOICE, TREASURE'S REPORT AND

OFFICER'S FORM.
 

GRADUATION CORDS ARE  AVAILABLE 
AGAIN THIS YEAR. 

 
IF YOUR CLUB HAS PAID  ALL ITS 

INTERNATIONAL DUES BY DECEMBER 31, 
THE CORDS WILL BE FREE AND YOU CAN 

RECEIVE THEM BY PAYING A SMALL 
SHIPPING FEE.

 

Welcome 
THIS MONTH WE WELCOME THE

NEW YOUTH DEVELOPMENT
SPECIALIST..... BEA HARROD!

SHE HAS EXPRESSED HER
EXCITEMENT AND DELIGHT TO BE

APART OF OUR BEAUTIFUL
ORGANIZATION. BE SURE TO GIVE

HER YOUR BEST ANCHOR
WELCOME.

 



From opening ceremony to all of the various workshops
and activities, we got to enjoy together this year's Summit
was phenomenal. Anchors learned a great deal, shared

ideas and made new, lasting friendships. Ideas are already
in place for next year's Summit in Bellevue, WA. 

We hope we get to see you there.  

2022 Leadership Summit




